
BPC Covid-19 Decision & Payments Log – 010 

Cheques written  
Mrs N Attwood 3377 - £47.01 Expenses 

 3378 DATA PROTECTION REDACTED  

 3379 DATA PROTECTION REDACTED  

Kent County Council 3380 - £287.69 Tree at Bull Orchard 

VOID CHEQUE 3381 VOID CHEQUE 

Apollo Windows 3382 - £1254.11 Pre-Installation Payment 

Apollo Windows 3383 - £139.34 Final Payment 

S Manser 3384 - £11.96 Expenses 

Commercial Services Trading Ltd 3385 - £402.25 Grounds Maintenance 

KALC 3386 - £60.00 Planning Course Sandra Manser 

HM Revenues & Customs 3387  DATA PROTECTION REDACTED 

 3388  DATA PROTECTION REDACTED  

 3389 DATA PROTECTION REDACTED  

 

Decisions made outside 
of meetings due to 
Covid-19 pandemic.  

Actions Further information 

Unfortunately, more items have 
been stolen from the allotments. 
The Clerk has written to the 
allotment holder. The boundary 
security is being investigated. 

Updates will be given. Information will be circulated when 
received. 

Cllr Gooch has received a 
complaint regarding the abuse of 
the woods (litter, fires)  

Cllr Gooch has contacted Gallagher’s 
who will be clearing it all up and 
investigating the matter further. 

 
- 

The Clerk has investigated the 
next round of business grants 
(just in case!!)  

Unfortunately, we still do not qualify 
but if any further grants are offered 
the Clerk will apply again for BPC. 

- 

The Clerk has received a grant 
request from the Kent 
Community Railway Partnership. 

The Clerk will add the request to the 
January agenda for members to 
decide/authorise. 

- 

Refuse collection from field is 
suspended due to lockdown and 
will resume 9th December. 

Dates for Xmas collections have also 
been emailed to Karen at MBC. 

The collection will now resume 20th 
January 2021 

The replacement windows at the 
parish hall have now been 
completed. 

All cheques for the windows and 
installation have been sent off. 

Don’t they look fab?! 

Cllr Gooch has been in contact 
with KCC to log a request for 
yellow lines at the top of South 
Street. 

Unfortunately, KCC use the crash 
data to make such decisions and as 
there have not been any recorded for 
this particular area, KCC will not 
proceed. 

 
 
- 

Cllr Gooch, Cllr Muthana, Cllr 
Doe, the PCSO and the Clerk have 
all been trying to assist the 
homeless gentleman. 

**** is now on the radar of the 
Outreach Services and will hopefully 
get the help that he needs. 

- 

 

Planning application comments:  

Local Plan Review – Paperwork has been circulated along with draft comments kindly complied by 

Cllr Gooch. The final comments will be submitted before the 22nd December 2020.  



Beckets Place 20/505800 – No objections (Cllr Gooch, Manser & Williams) 

Emailed to members:  16/12/2020 

To be signed off by the Chairman at the next meeting: 


